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The City of Edinburgh Council will be seeking views on the proposed new tram routes from 
Granton in the north of the city to Edinburgh BioQuarter and Royal Infirmary of Edinburgh 
and beyond into the region. 
 
Please can you provide the projected cost?  
 
Please can you provide the main companies involved with funding? 
 
This information is contained in the report to T&E Committee on 1 February 2024 (section 6 
Financial Impact). Item 7.3 Tram from Granton to BioQuarter and Beyond Consultation for 
Strategic Business Case Develop.pdf. An update on estimated costs will be provided as part 
of the consultation which goes live on 25 August 2025.  
 
Please can you provide previous persons involved with lessons learned from previous trams 
delays and costs that are still involved ie in paid local authority roles and those not in local 
authority paid roles  
 
Given the scale of tram projects, many Council officers were/are involved but not on a daily / 
regular basis. To provide names of individuals who may not now have any involvement 
would not be appropriate.  
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